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November 13, 1979
(Dictated 11/12/79)

Mr. Boyce Grier
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Ave.
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

We received your form letter of November 1 on November 7. This was
relative to your August 10 mailing of your IE Bulletin, which we have
no record of having received.

In answer to the three questions under Item 9:

(1) We have made no low-level radioactive shipments.

(2) We do not generate liquid low-Icvel radioactive waste.

(3) The only materials we receive are some Thoriated Magnesium Scrap and
Thoriated N.ickel Scrap.

We are of the opinion that this bulletin is of no relevancy to us, inasmuchas
we do not ship any waste; we solely receive these very low-level materials.
The residues from these materials, as noced in our license application, are
in the form of inert slags in very small quantities, which are generated from
the melting of the aforementioned material.

If you have any other questions, or require any other answers, we'd be
pleased to try to accommodate you.

Very truly yours,

TUE PESSES CO3 ANY ,
4

,{||s w 2124 167

Dr. Qarvin Pesses
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